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Weekly Update...February 4th, 2016 

New Entrance for Earl Beatty Families 

Thank you to parents who are providing their children with the opportunity 

to walk into the school alone with their teacher and class. We are again 

reminding all parents to please say good-bye to their children outside.  All 

parents in the building should report to the office to sign in and follow our 

Visitor Policy. If your child is late, please follow our Safe Arrival Policy by 

bringing your child to the office and signing them in. 

Thank you for ensuring our student safety. 

Anaphylaxis 

We have asked all classroom teachers to notify families that due to the 

number of students in our school with food allergies, we are refraining from 

sending food into the classroom for the celebrations of birthdays.   

Teachers will brainstorm with their students other means of celebrating 

such special occasions as birthdays. For the celebration of holidays, 

teachers will be sending a letter home outlining foods that can and foods 

that cannot be brought into the class.  We want to ensure student safety 



while celebrating milestones and special days. Thank you for your 

cooperation and understanding. 

Report Cards 

Report cards will be sent home on February 9th.  Parents and/or Guardians 

will be receiving Parent-Teacher Interview Request Forms prior to this date. 

Parents and guardians are invited for parent/guardian-teacher conferences 

this term in the following circumstances: 

 Students who are or may be at risk for promotion to the next grade 

 Students whose placement in an alternative (e.g., French Immersion ) or 

special education program is being considered 

 Students whose achievement has declined significantly 

In addition to the above, parents and guardians are to be granted interviews 

upon their request. 

February is Kindergarten Registration Month  

All of our schools now offer Full-Day Kindergarten where students will 

attend Kindergarten for the entire school day. This includes a morning and 

afternoon schedule and a lunch break. Visit the Kindergarten website to 

learn more about this program and learn how to prepare your child for 

school. 

Kindergarten Registration at Earl Beatty will begin on Monday February 1st 

to Friday February 12th, 2016. Please call 416-393-9070 to book your 

appointment. 

The Math Challenge of the Week is back!  Please see the next page and 

bring your responses to the office by Wednesday, February 10th, 2016. 

Remember to show your creative thinking. Have fun!   

  



Math Challenge of the Week 

Earl Beatty’s junior and intermediate classes won new books in a city 

reading contest. After distributing 14 books to each of the 5 classes, 

there are 4 books left. How many new books in total did the school 

receive? 

 


